

Froebelian School Lower Kindergarten's Newsletter 9th February 2024

After the holiday, the whole school ethos theme will be:

We stay motivated when doing something challenging.

Dear Parent

This week we have continued with the topic 'Why are animals amazing?', and focused on hibernation. The children enjoyed listening to several stories based round hibernation. We found out which animals hibernate and the children used their creative skills to make bear caves, including a colourful hibernating bear!

In Mathematics, we have reinforced numbers to eight and have encouraged the children to count accurately when counting a specific number of objects.

The children enjoyed watching Remove's assembly, which was all about Chinese New Year, and we then joined together with Kindergarten to learn more this festivity. We looked at how people celebrate, we shared the story of the naming of the years and sampled fortune cookies and noodles. The morning's celebrations were rounded off nicely by Chef Matty serving a delicious Chinese meal at lunchtime.

There is no specific homework to complete over half term, but please feel free to share holiday news and activities on SeeSaw, so we can look at it together when we return to school.

Have a lovely half term.

From the LKG team

Judith Giles, Clare McCaig and Ruth Greenhough

Dates for your diary:

Monday 19th February – return to school